Sabre Beebe

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Shawna Legarza <Shawna.Legarza@co.laplata.co.us>
Saturday, July 23, 2022 4:05 PM

Sabre Beebe

Sarah Jacobson; Chuck Stevens

Re: Produced water spill

Copy. Thanks for notice.

Shawna A. Legarza, PsyD
Director of Emergency Management

La Plata County

Durango, CO 81301

Shawna.legarza@co.laplata.co.us
Cell 970.749.6344 (cell)

OnJul 23, 2022, at 12:09 PM, Sabre Beebe <sabre.beebe@ikavenergy.com> wrote:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Ms. Legarza | am notifying you that Simcoe, LLC has had a reportable spill on the Raymond Koon A 1
well. All fluids are on pad. Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you

W 1kav

IKAV Energy Inc.

Sabre Beebe

Field Environmental Coordinator
Office: (970) 852-5172

Mobile: (970)-769-9523

E-Mail: sabre.beebe@ikavenergy.com

Confidentiality notice:

This e-mail communication (and any attachment/s) are confidential and are intended only for the
individual(s) or entity named above and to others who have been specifically authorized to receive it.
Any information in this email and attachments may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended

1



recipient, any disclosure, copying, reading, distribution, or any action taken or omitted in reliance on it,
is prohibited and may be unlawful. Any opinions or advice contained in this email are subject to
confidentiality and any terms and conditions may be protected by an engagement letter or other
agreement. Please notify the sender that you have received this e-mail in error by calling the phone
number above or by e-mail, and delete the e-mail (including any attachment/s) subsequently. This
information may be subject to professional confidentiality (e.g. auditors, tax, or legal advisors), other
privilege, or may otherwise be protected by work product immunity or other legal rules. Thank you.



